
 

 
1 OFFICIAL 

December 2022 

Start of work on Medlow Bath Station upgrade from 
Monday 12 December 2022 
Together, the Australian Government and the NSW Government are investing 
more than $2.5 billion towards upgrading the East and West Sections of the Great 
Western Highway between Katoomba and Lithgow. 
 

Transport for NSW is starting early work in the railway corridor at Medlow Bath as part of the Great 
Western Highway Upgrade. Early work includes minor vegetation trimming and the relocation of the 
existing rail boundary fence along the Great Western Highway at Medlow Bath. 

Vegetation trimming will occur around the rail corridor boundary fence between the Medlow Bath Station 
Level Crossing and the Rail Access Gate opposite United Petroleum to remove the existing fence and 
install a new one. 

We will be working between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday and between 8am and 1pm on 
Saturday with early works being completed in February 2023, weather permitting. We will continue to 
update the community as the project progresses.  

How will the work affect you? 
The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make every effort to 
minimise noise by undertaking the works during the day and turning off machinery and vehicles when not in 
use. All work will occur within the rail corridor and will not impact pedestrian access or the Great Western 
Highway. 

Traffic changes 
There will be no changes to the current traffic conditions or bus services. Motorists are advised to drive 
to the conditions and follow the directions of signs and traffic control.  For the latest traffic updates, you 
can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our project information line on 1800 953 777 or 
gwh@transport.nsw.gov.au.  For more information on the project, visit nswroads.work/gwhmedlow 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 953 777 

 

http://www.livetraffic.com/
mailto:gwh@transport.nsw.gov.au
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Vegetation trimming and installation of new rail boundary fences 
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